
 

 
Shutesbury Elementary School 

Preschool Open House 
 

Wednesday February 24th 
 

12:00-1:00 
 

This is an opportunity for families to visit the 
preschool, meet the teacher and hear an overview of 

the Early Childhood Program. 
Children are welcome, but are not required to attend. 

Decisions for the 2016-2017 academic year will be 
made by April 7, 2016 

Attending the Open House does not guarantee 
acceptance to the program. 

 
Children must be 3 by September 1, 2016 to be 

eligible for the preschool. 
 
 

Questions may be directed to 
Grace Griecci 
Pre-K Teacher 

grieccig@shutesburyschool.org 
259-1212 ext. 140 

 

mailto:grieccig@shutesbueryschool.org
mailto:grieccig@shutesbueryschool.org

